COVID-19 Virus Update
We are OPEN and PRE-SCREENING all patients

Please take the following into consideration:

1. Stay home if you are experiencing a fever, cough, sore throat or shortness of
breath.

2. Stay home if you have traveled within the last 14 days (see link below).
3. Please leave all guests at home, no visitors are allowed at this time.
4. Please wear a mask or cloth face covering to your appointment.

5. After checking in far your appointment, please wait in your car and we'll call or
text you when the physician or physician assistant is ready to see you.

When you arrive for your appointment:

1. Please wear a mask or cloth face covering to your appointment. Patients are not
permitted entrance to our clinics without a mask.

2. We will check your temperature when you arrive for your appointment. You
may not enter the clinic if you have a temperature over 100.4cF,

3. We are following the CDC recommended Covid-19 pre-screening questions and
will ask if you have or have had a fever, cough, sore throat, or shortness of breath.
If you have any of these symptoms or have traveled within the last 14 days, we ask
that you return home and call us to reschedule your appointment.

4. We have increased our facility hygiene procedures (examples: sanitizing waiting
room chairs, exam rooms, door handles, etc.).

5. We've reduced number of chairs in the waiting room. We ask that you wait in
your car instead of our waiting room/lobby.

6. We've increased distance between chairs in both our waiting room and infusion.

7. Staff will be wearing masks and minimizing contact to the extent necessary for
diagnosis and treatment.

We encourage patients to keep their scheduled appointments and maintain treatment schedule, unless instructed otherwise by your

physician. We will continue to update you regularly.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-in-the-us.html
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